



05 March 2018

UK Anti Doping Fleetbank House 2 6 Salisbury Square London EC4Y 8AE

T: +44 (0) 20 7842 3450 E: ukad@ukad.org.uk W: www.ukad.org.uk

Official

Ref: FOI 180

Dear

1. Thank you for your email dated 4 February 2018 which requested information from UK Anti-Doping ('UKAD') pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ('the Act'). You requested information pertaining to a meeting which was attended by UKAD's Chief Executive, Nicole Sapstead. Specifically, your request was as follows:

From 30th of April 2015 to 1st of May 2015 there was a meeting of the WADA NADO Ad-Hoc Working Group in Montreal. Nicole Sapstead, in her role as UKAD CEO, was a member of the working group.

I am requesting;

- Minutes of this meeting.
- Details of any briefings from the CEO (or any other UKAD representatives present), that were delivered back to UKAD about the NADO Ad-Hoc Working Group meeting, after the meeting was held.
- 2. UKAD confirms that it holds the following information in relation to your request and encloses a copy:
 - Meeting Outcomes document with respect to the WADA NADO Ad Hoc Working Group Meeting held on 30 April – 1 May 2015 in Montreal, Canada.
- 3. We otherwise note that details of the above meeting were discussed at the WADA Foundation Board meeting held on 13 May 2015 in Montreal, Canada. Minutes of this meeting are available on the WADA website here. We refer you to pages 42 and 43, where the WADA NADO Ad Hoc Working Group meeting held 30 April 1 May 2015 is discussed.

Conclusion

4. If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: Philip Bunt, Director of Business Services, UK Anti-Doping, Fleetbank House, 2-6 Salisbury Square, London EC4Y 8AE. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any further communications.







5. If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

UK Anti-Doping

UK Anti-Doping